
 
 

 

Stakeholder Expectations  

 

• All Chapters will have an Advisory Board comprised of at least three advisors. One advisor must 

be local (within a 50-mile radius), and it is recommended Chapters over 75 members have two 

local advisors (within a 50-mile radius). Chapters below 75 members will have at least one 

advisor.  

• At the beginning of each academic year, the Office of Sorority & Fraternity Life will host a New 

Advisor Training open to all newly appointed advisors within the last year. The purpose of this 

meeting will be to review SFL policies and expectations, provide campus resources, and to 

share best practices.  

• Each semester, our Council Advisors will host council-specific meetings with their respective 

Chapter Advisors and House Corporation representatives. These meetings are intended to help 

advisors build relationships, network, and share best practices. Chapter Advisors will receive 

individual invitations to these roundtable meetings as they are scheduled.  

• The Facilities Partners Meeting brings together housing corporation boards, house directors, 

and other volunteers assisting with the management of chapter facilities. The purpose is to 

provide a space for networking and community building between this unique group. Resources 

and relevant updates will be shared. These sessions will help build a support network and 

provide training on emergency management, crisis response, and additional University 

resources. This meeting will be held every summer prior to the student move-in.  

• The Office of Sorority & Fraternity Life (SFL) recognizes all Chapter advisors and other sorority 

and fraternity chapter volunteers as integral stakeholders in the success of our undergraduate 

chapters. Sorority and Fraternity Life values opportunities to connect with our chapter advisors, 

house corporation representatives, and house directors. However, we know that connecting in 

person is not always feasible for all our volunteers. We encourage all our chapter advisors to 

feel comfortable reaching out via email or phone at any point throughout the year. We look 

forward to fostering and continuing a collaborative relationship with you.  

 


